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Tuesday 21st June 2022 
 
Dear Sheen Mount children, 
 
On the 4th and 5th May, we were visited by inspectors from Ofsted and we were so very proud of you 
during their visit. The Ofsted inspectors were extremely impressed with you all and this is what they said 
about you in the report they gave us: 
 

 Sheen Mount children are mature, hardworking and achieve well. They develop and display high 

levels of motivation in lessons and do not give up when learning gets hard. They learn about 

important topics, chosen to prepare them for their future lives. They understand that Britain is a 

multicultural society and they respect diversity, valuing similarities and differences. 
 

 Sheen Mount children have mature and confident attitudes when discussing a range of topics. This 

is quite exceptional. They enjoy mystery bags, show and tell, soap-box and public speaking 

opportunities from Reception to Year 6 and are articulate and respectful in these sessions. 
 

 Sheen Mount children have access to an impressive offer of wider enrichment activities. They 

appreciate these and enjoy the wide range of clubs and the onsite swimming pool. They talk of these 

experiences providing them with future ambitions and ideas for potential career choices. 
 

 Sheen Mount children are resilient, highly respectful and conduct themselves well. They are 

responsible and demonstrate high levels of self-control and maturity. Their behaviour is exceptional 

in all areas of the school. It is exemplary in lessons, at transition points and outside in the playground. 

They have exacting standards of their own and others’ behaviour. They talk about Living Values and 

Zones of Regulation and how these support them. As a result, they are kind to each other and bullying 

is not tolerated.  
 

 Sheen Mount children talk with pride about their school. They enjoy carrying out the responsibilities 

they are given and know that their ideas are listened to. Many of them benefit from the wide range 

of ambassador roles that are on offer. They are extremely well-prepared for the next stage of their 

education and life in modern Britain. 
 

We asked you to behave and learn as you normally do during the time the inspectors were here and you 
did that brilliantly. They saw all of the wonderful ways you enjoy Sheen Mount and achieve so highly. 
We could not have asked more of you. Thank you. 
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